
CITY  OF  SOUTH  GATE

NOTICE  OF  PUBLIC  HEARING

NOTICE  IS HEREBY  GIVEN  that  the City  Council  of  South  Gate,  California  will  conduct  a

public  hearing  for  tlie  purpose  of  continuing  the  levy  and  assessment  of  business  owners  within  the

Parking  and  Business  Improvement  Area,  also  known  as the  Tweedy  Mile  Business  District,  forthe

Fiscal  Year  2022/23.  In response  to this  report  and recommendation,  as permitted  under  the

California  Streets  and Highways  Code,  the City  Council  adopted  a Resolution  on May  10, 2022,

declaring  the City's  intentions  to levy  and collect  the assessments,  known  as a business  license  fee,

for  the  Fiscal  Year  2022/23,  as recommended  by  the  Tweedy  Mile  Advisory  Board.

NOTICE  IS HEREBY  GIVEN  that  the  City  Council  shall  conduct  apublic  hearing  in  connection

with  the  proposed  assessment:

DATE:

TIME:

LOCATION:

TUESDAY,  J[JNE  14,  2022

6:30  P.M.

In-Person  at City  Hall-8650  California  Ave.

Members  of  the public  may  also join  via  teleconference.  For  the

updated  Dial-In  Number  for  the June 14f'l City  Council  meeting,

please  visit  the City's  website  at www.cityofsouthgate.org.

The  Public  Hearing  has been  scheduled  forthe  City  Council  to hear  oral  and  written  testimony  from

interested  parties.  At  the end of  the Public  Hearing,  the City  Council  shall  determine  whether

sufficient  protests  equaling  50 percent  or more  of  the  assessments  proposed  have  been  received.  If

sufficient  protests  are received,  the  assessments  shall  not  be approved.

Each  writtenprotest  shall  contain  the  business  address  and  name  ofperson.  Written  protests  against

the proposed  assessment  shall  be mailed  or delivered  to the City  Clerk's  Office,  8650  California

Avenue, South Gate, California, 90280 or at szuerrero@sozate.orz, no later  than 5:00 p.m., on
June  14,  2022.

Should  you  have  any  questions,  please  contact  GiselleMares,  ActingManagement  Analyst  byphone

at (323) 563-9502 or by email at zmares(24sogate.org,

ESPrOL

Para  infoimaci6n  en Espariol  acerca  de esta  junta,  por  favor  de comunicarse  al (323)  563-9502.

THIS  NOTICE  IS GIVEN  by  the order  of  the City  Clerk  of  said  City  and is dated  this  May  12,

2022.

Publication  date: May  12,  2022


